
   January Newsletter




Are you ready for the New Year?

   That’s a question that requires a personal assessment and a personal response.


   If you’re a golfer, this is a time many of you may want to establish goals you hope to 
reach in the coming year.


   Most of us simply want to play a little better . . . maybe bring that 25 handicap down 
to a 20. And what we do to achieve that goal varies from golfer to golfer.


   It may mean taking a lesson or two, getting new clubs, getting out the course more. It 
may mean learning to exercise more patience or being more realistic.


   At Fairgrounds GC, we see a wide variety of golfers, from beginners to seasoned 
veterans. We see some very good players and some players that are struggling for all 
sorts of reasons. We see lots of kids learning the game and love to welcome them.


    But regardless, we are always happy to see you, whether you come once a year or 
once a week – or more . . . no matter your ability level.


    We appreciate all our golfers and are anxious to assist you in any way we can.


    Hope this is a good year for all of you.


Wishing 
you all 

a Happy 
New Year !






   We’ve got you covered . . .

 We've had rain recently, which means golf can be affected. Fairgrounds tends to drain 
better than most courses in the area, so even if it's rained, we are often "playable,” 
which means different things to different golfers.


  The course may be soft and a little wet, but usually not muddy and the greens are 
usually "putt-able." Remember, no “rain checks” once you tee off.


   Obviously, conditions are not always ideal but if you really want to get in 9 or 18 
holes, we'd love to have you play. Call us and we'll let you know the situation.

We’ll always be honest and transparent and maybe save you a trip here.


    We get a lot of calls asking "is the driving range open?", especially during rainy 
weather.  With the exception of late Mondays (clean pick) and early Tuesday mornings 
(mowing the range), we are open just about all the time.


   We don't always mow Tuesdays if the weather is bad or we have mower issues, so 
we urge golfers to call the Pro Shop (707-284-3520) and we'll let you know the status.  
Our range is unique in that it is not only covered, but it's lighted.

 So while you can't hit balls at most area ranges when the it rains or when it’s dark, 
that's not the case at Fairgrounds. We are open by 7 a.m. and don't close until about 8 
p.m. (Mondays excepted).



